
From: eviedbow  
Sent: 16 July 2023 12:51 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; Save Museum Street; doyle kathym; H&T  
Subject: 2023/2510/P One Museum Street 
 
Dear sirs,  
 
I wish to register my objection to the new planning application above on the 
following grounds: 
 
That the proposed building is too tall & will adversely affect listed St George's 
church, British Museum, & Bedford Square - likewise nearby conservation 
areas in Covent Gdn., Bloomsbury & Soho. 
 
 In addition, neighbourhood buildings will be overlooked & daylight likely 
reduced - also setting a precedent for future taller builds. 
 
Demolition is not supportive of UK's, Greater London & Camden Council's 
climate change policy of retaining existing buildings whilst retrofitting to 
suitably adapt them sensitively within a historical context. 
 
Also not enough affordable/social housing is included in replacement 
provisions. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Evelyn Humphreys  
 
 
 


